
(Translation) 
 

 
STC-CS-2564-88 

 
 
October 18, 2021 

 
 

Subject  :  Receiving of announcement as the tender winner of the rental of Digital Trunked Radio 

System from the National Telecom Public Company Limited. 

 

To          :  President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 

Samart Telcoms PLC (“the Company”) would like to notify that Samart Communication 

Services Co., Ltd. (“the Subsidiary”), a subsidiary with 99.99 percent of total shares held by the 

Company, has been announced as the tender winner of the rental of Digital Trunked Radio System, 

by National Telecom Public Company Limited (“NT”) on 15 October 2021 with the subject of the 

announcement of the tender winner for the rental of Digital Trunked Radio System (DTRS) with 

Value-Added Services for 9 regional areas of Provincial Electricity Authority that the Subsidiary has 

been selected as the tender winner with the lowest price proposed of 490.46 million baht (including VAT). 

 

The Subsidiary will have a contract signed with the NT after receiving an invitation letter 

to sign the contract from the NT. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 
        

                                                                                                          
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 -Signature- 
   
                                                              (Mr.Jong  Diloksombat) 
                                                            President  
 

 
   
 
   


